
 

 

 

 

 

The November Meeting of the Northwest Coin Club will be conducted on Zoom at 7:00 P.M. 

CST on Thursday, November 11, 2021. The Zoom invitation is expected to go out on Tuesday, 

November 9, 2021. Watch for that invitation. 

Because of scheduling issues, a hybrid meeting in person would have been expensive this month. 

Our speaker will be presenting on Zoom so the best seat for viewing will be at your home. 

November Program 

The November program will be presented by Abigail Zechman 

who will talk about Hobo Nickels. Zechman was named ANA 

Outstanding Young Numismatist of the Year in 2018. 

Zechman is a student in elementary education at the University 

of Central Florida. Her career goal is to work in the education 

department for the American Numismatic Association in 

Colorado Springs. 

She studied hobo nickel carving under Daniel “Tiny” Cross at 

the ANA Summer Seminar. For the 2018 ANA convention, she 

presented an exhibit on “A View of Hobo Nickel Carving Step 

by Step.” This won the award for YN Best-of-Show exhibit. 

 

 

Examples of Hobo Nickels 

Left: Hobo Nickel attributed to BERT. Sold by Heritage on January 11, 2009 for $5,160. 

Right: Hobo Nickel attributed to BO. Sold by Heritage on January 11, 2009 for $8,400. 
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Show Volunteers 

We thank the club members who volunteered at the recent MOON Show. 

Mark B. Registration 

Greg B. Cases, Club Table, Show Committee 

Randy C. Club Table, Registration 

Larry F. Club Table 

Dan H. Cases, Set-up, Take-down 

John J. Club Table, Registration 

Dave M. Club Table 

Barry P. Registration 

George R. Club Table, Registration, Scouts 

Matt S. Registration, Scouts, Take-Down 

Marty S. Cases, Club Table, Set-up, Take down 

Ron S. Registration, Exhibits 

Pete S.  Cases, Exhibit, Take-down 

Phil Z. Cases, Club table, Registration 

 

 

 

 

 

 


